
Important news 
MANAGE YOUR EXAMS LIKE A BOSS 

Being fully prepared for exams and assessments is the key to success.  

We understand the worries and stress surrounding examination and the new 
examination rules due to Covid-19. But do not worry – our teams are here to 
help you have the best possible chance of achieving. 

We've designed an innovative plan to extend our high-quality support and 
guidance which is tailored for every student who will sit exams and 
assessments. 

After the February half-term, we will: 

• Provide new resources and information to help you prepare mentally for 
exams and assessments. This will include ‘top tips’ for preparation from 
key workers. Students will also get to hear from a previous student who 
has been through the exams process with us, offering peer advice. 

• Hold extra revision sessions to help embed key subject information that 
will be essential for exams and assessments (these will be during break 
and lunchtime). 

• Ensure tutorials include exam preparation information, advice and 
techniques. 

• Offer a range of focused interventions to support any students who need 
extra help and advice to prepare and revise for exams and assessments. 

 


